
INDIAN SOCIETY OF SEED TECHNOLOGY 

 

Date: 26.04.2025 

 

Subject: Invitation to the Annual General Body Meeting of ISST Rescheduled to be held on 

14th May 2025 at IAS, BHU, Varanasi 

 

Esteemed Members of ISST, 

Greetings! 

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Annual General Body Meeting (AGM) of the Indian 

Society of Seed Technology (ISST), New Delhi, is rescheduled to be held under the 

Chairmanship of Hon’ble President, Dr. HS Gupta on Thursday, 14th May 2025, from 6:30 PM 

onwards, at the Institute of Agricultural Sciences, Banaras Hindu University, Varanasi (Uttar 

Pradesh). 

As you may be aware, the 28th Annual Group Meeting and 40th Annual General Meeting of the 

AICRP on Seed (Crops) is now being jointly organized by the ICAR- National Institute of Seed 

Science & Technology, Mau, AICRP on Seed (Crops) Unit, IAS, BHU, Varanasi & Seed 

Education Extension and Development Society (SEEDS), ICAR-NISST, Mau, during May 14-

15, 2025 at IAS, BHU, Varanasi. A large number of ISST members are expected to attend, and 

taking advantage of this opportunity, the Hon’ble President of ISST has expressed the desire to 

convene the AGM of the Society. 

 

Agenda for the AGM of ISST are: 

1. Confirmation of the minutes of the previous General Body Meeting held on 12th  

December 2023 

2. Presentation of the Progress Report by the Secretary 

3. Presentation of the Audited Accounts for the preceding year(s) and Budget Proposal for 

2025–26 by the Treasurer 

4. Presentation of proposed activities and programmes for the coming years by the President 

including organization of an International Seed Seminar by ISST in Delhi 

5. Any other matter with the permission of the Chair 

 

You are kindly requested to attend the AGM and contribute your valuable insights and 

suggestions toward the advancement of the Society. Your presence and active participation will 

be greatly appreciated as we collectively deliberate on the future direction and activities of ISST. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the meeting. 

With Warm Regards! 

 
Shiv K. Yadav 

Secretary, ISST 


